TOWN OF AVON
COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS

SPECIAL TOWN MEETING

Saturday, June 9, 2018

at 9:00 o’clock in the morning at Avon High/Middle School

Moderator Frank Staffier called the meeting to order at 9:11 A.M. with the required quorum of
50 being present. Moderator Staffier called for Steven Rose, Chairman of the Board of
Selectmen to lead the meeting in the Pledge of Allegiance. Mr. Staffier called for a moment of

silence for those serving our country.

ARTICLE 1: A motion was made and seconded and DEFEATED (COUNTED YES 34 /NO
127) to see if the Town will vote to review the proposed location of D5 on the Assessor’s Map
of Avon to a more suitable location by reviewing or rescinding Article VIII of Annual Town

Meeting 2015.

At 9:48 A.M. a motion was made and seconded and VOTED IN THE AFFIRMATIVE BY A
2/3 VOTE to move the question.

Meeting adjourned at 9:54 A.M.

Respectfully Submitted,

Patricia C. Bessette
Town Clerk



